
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

UNDOCKETED 

NOTICE OF STAFF TRAINING 

TO 

ALL COMMISSION STAFF 

ISSUED: August 31,2007 

NOTICE is hereby given that an in-house training session for Public Service Commission 
staff on the subject of public records will be held at the following time and place: 

Friday, September 7,2007, 1O:OO a.m. 
Betty Easley Conference Center, Room 148 
4075 Esplanade Way 
Tallahassee, Florida 

One or more Commissioners may be present at the training session. 

Please direct any questions regarding the training to Jennifer Brubaker, staff attorney, at 
(850) 413-6228. 

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this 31st day of August, 
2007. 

ANN COLE 
Commission Clerk 

( S E A L )  

JSB 


